
Tanglewood Club 

    

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 
CLUB MONTHLY 

DUES   $53  

PAYABLE   

TODAY 

2 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

 

3 
Zumba Toning 

10am 

4 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

5 
Zumba 10am 

6 7 

8 9 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

WTBM Board 

meeting 7pm 

10 
Zumba Toning 

10am 

11 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

$15  LATE FEE             

ASSESSED ON  

UNPAID  DUES 

12 
Zumba 10am 

13 14 

15 16 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

17 

Zumba Toning 

10am 

 

18 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

19 
Zumba 10am 

20 21 

22 

 

23 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

24 
Zumba Toning 

10am 

25 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

26 

 

27 28 

29 
Open Market 

10a—2p 

30 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

     

2024 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WTBM BOARD MEMBERS 

President—Mary Danielowich 813-601-3010   Treasurer—Nancy Silverwood 813-973-8371 

  Membership, Club rental    Monthly dues, finances  Cell 813-406-3397 

Vice-President—Vacant     Director—Kirsten Manzi 813-382-5747 

Secretary—George Ridler 209-601-2073    Calendar—Anne Hiley 813-355-1378 

    Office phone with answering machine 813-973-1962 

WTBM Clubhouse, 28429 Williamsburg Drive, Wesley Chapel, FL 33543-5422 

WILLIAMSBURG CLUBHOUSE  
MARKET 

 

SPREAD THE WORD!!  It’s almost here!! Our first Williamsburg Clubhouse Market is on September 29. For this event 
to be a success we need YOUR SUPPORT—come check it out! We will have many vendors inside and out, offering a 
variety of goods and crafts for your shopping pleasure and of course, food!  The hours are 10am—2pm so please stop 
by with your family and friends! And, we still have room for a few more vendors, so if you know of anyone that may 
be interested, please contact Susan Iannotti for details. 

RAFFLE DONATIONS NEEDED—Looking for new items to include in a basket or raffle individually.  

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY—We need your help the day before preparing for the event and marking the spaces, and 
on the day of welcoming vendors as they arrive, assisting during the event, and helping cleanup afterward. Please let 
Susan Iannotti know your availability.  Call or text her 813-263-5539.  WE NEED YOUR HELP TO MAKE THIS EVENT 
SUCCESSFUL! 

URGENT—PLEASE READ! 
 

Four of the five Club officers (President, Treasurer, Secretary and Director-at-Large) 
MUST BE elected by December. WITHOUT OFFICERS, BUSINESS STOPS AND THE CLUB 
CLOSES.  It will be impossible to pay our bills, enroll new members, do major repairs, 
pay property taxes, renew contracts, schedule events and very much more. 
 

This is OUR Club and it is a valuable community asset. Good people must step up to lead it! We know 
you are out there—please help!!   
 

Our Bylaws outline the procedure to elect new officers. That process begins officially RIGHT NOW! 
Time is running out! It is very simple, just reach out to any one of the officers listed above to find out 
more and get started.  THE CLUB NEEDS YOU!! 

“I am only one, but I am one.  I 

cannot do everything, 

but I can do 

something.  And I will 

not let what I cannot do 

interfere with what I can do.” – 

Edward Everett Hale 

Words 
To 

Live 
By 

 Tennis Court Update 

PROJECT COMPLETED! The courts 

have been resurfaced and painted! 

They are beautiful!!! This adds so 

much value to our Club! Pickleball courts are ready 

and waiting for you to try them out. Maybe it’s time 

to take up a new sport? Gather some friends together 

and have some fun right here in our neighborhood!  

This is a fantastic upgrade to our property!  


